27-Jan-05

Katherine McDaniel

Westview II, Apt 8D.

Sylvania, GA 30467
(912)863-5068

katherinestearns@hotmail.com

City of Statesboro
PO Box 348

Statesboro, GA 30459

RE:  Customer Service Clerk
Personnel:
This letter is in regard to the customer service clerk position that I saw in the Sylvania PennySaver on January 18, 2005.  As you can see in the included resume, I have many skills that would be a benefit to your company.  If I may bring to your attention the fact that I have over two years experience in the clerical field and word processing as well as being computer literate and hard working.  Also, I have over nine years in the customer service field which would aid me in my interactions with your customers.  I feel that I would be a great addition to your team with the skills I have already acquired and my ability to learn new skills quickly.  If you have any questions or would like to schedule an interview please feel free to contact me at the above phone number and/or email address.

Sincerely, 

Katherine McDaniel

Resume attached.

